
        CARLOS WOOD, P.E. 
            ENGINEERING CONSULTANT  

               122 CR 375 
               BONO, AR 72416 
                              PHONE/FAX - (870) 972-8335 

 

October 29, 2013 
 
City Planner 
City of Jonesboro 
Jonesboro, AR. 72401 
 
Attn.: Mr. Otis Spriggs 
          City Planner 
 
Re: Jonesboro Recycling Facility 
      Site Plan 
      Vance Dr. 
 
Dear Mr. Spriggs, 
 
As requested by the planning commission during the site plan approval process for the Jonesboro 
Recycling Facility on Vance Drive, the developer met with the ASU Newport-Jonesboro Campus 
representatives several times to develop a plan agreeable to both parties.  It was determined that 
ASU would purchase lots 4 & 5 of the Jonesboro Industrial Mini Park Number 2, which lie along 
the south side of Vance Drive.  ASU proposed to trade the north 447 feet of lots 4 & 5 to the 
developer, giving ASU lot 6 & 7 to allow them to have contiguous property for future expansion 
opportunities. 
 
The developer is asking for review of the site location change.  
 
Please contact me if further information is required. 

  
Sincerely, 
CARLOS WOOD, P.E. 

 
  
 
  


